
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

December 22, 1983 

--.t -

Dr. David Cubie, President 
Wesleyan Theological Society 
Mount Vernon Nazarene College 
Mount Vernon, Ohio 43050 

Dear Dr. Cubie, 

(206) 281 -2111 • SEAITLE WASH INGTON 98119 

On behalf of Seattle Pacific University, I wish to 
invite the Wesleyan Theological Society to hold its 
1985 meeting on our campus. I understand the dates 
will be November 1-3. 

I will look forward to hearing from you in the 
near future. May the Christ of Christmas dwell richly 
in your life during this blessed season! 

David c. Le 
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